
 

 

January 24, 2011 
 

The State Council for Educator Effectiveness (the Council) met on January 24, 2011.  At 
that meeting, the Council accomplished the following: 
 

• Reviewed draft recommendations for measures of student growth in the 
evaluation of teacher performance. 

• Reviewed draft recommendations for the measurement of student growth in the 
evaluation of principal performance. 

• Received an introduction to a “panel approach” towards combining evaluation 
results into a performance decision. 

• Revised a draft of the Colorado Quality Standards for Principals. 
 
All of the Council’s decisions will be presented as recommendations to the State Board 
of Education for their use in adopting rules to implement Senate Bill 10-191. 
 
The Council will meet again on January 28th

 
 at DelPueblo School in Denver. 

Comments or questions may be submitted to the Council at SCEE@cde.state.co.us 


